
Year 2 CLASS LETTER    Spring 1 Term 
 

 

  

Dear parents/carers,  
Welcome back to 2020, I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas break 
ready for the spring term.   
This half term our topic will be Treasure Hunters with our class text 
‘How to Find Gold’ by Viviane Schwarz. In English we will be using this 
text to talk confidently about a picture book and respond to it in a range 
of ways, exploring the story through a variety of learning including 
artwork, drama and roleplay. Engage in oral storytelling and bookmaking 
and write in role from more than one perspective.  In maths we will be 
looking at number, division, statistics, measurement focusing on Length 
and height and geometry and the properties of shapes.  

2P 

Treasure Hunters areas of learning 
Geography Children can investigate and 
describe the climate and the physical 
features of treasure islands.  
Science Materials Children can explore 
properties of materials they think are most 
appropriate 
Art Learn about the illustrator Viviane 
Schwarz 
DT Design and make a treasure box 
Music Water focus pitch 
PE: dance 
Computing Understand what algorithms are 
and create and debug simple programs  
RE What can we learn from sacred books? 
 
 
 

 

 

  Come and join in the learning 

On Wednesday 22nd January Year 2P would like you to come and join in the learning from 1:30 in the 
classroom. The children will be making a treasure box. 

You may wish to wear an art shirt/old t-shirt as you may end up with glue, paint or glitter on your 
clothing! 

 

  
PE every Friday, please make sure all kits are in 
school. 
Spelling test every Friday, spellings are in your 
child’s communication book 
Maths number bond stories every Friday, please 
remember to bring in your number bond card. 
Dojo shop on a Friday 
Show and tell on a Friday ~ as our topic is 
Treasure Hunters children could bring in maps, 
treasure and pirate themed artefacts. 
Parents evening 10th and 11th February please 
sign up via our online parents evening site. 
https://rokebyrugby.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  
Tuesday 4th February on this afternoon we will be 
having a treasure hunt, for this activity could your 
child please wear wellies to stop their school shoes 
from becoming extremely muddy and wet. 
 

Remember to bring in your communication book and reading book daily. Also don’t forget to 
check out our class webpage for photos and information about the class learning.  


